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                            As we head into July, many families  

                                     are planning their Independence Day  

                                          celebrations. A friendly reminder:  

                                         Please be a courteous neighbor and  

                                        do not light off fireworks past 10pm. 

 

                                         

1. WALK, don’t run 

2. Obey pool rules 

3. Never swim alone 

4. Wear sunscreen! 

5. See something SAY something!                                                                                 

                         

                               

 
 

 
 

 

Meet the Pool Manager:   
Justine Shedd has been involved with the WW swim team since day one and was part of the original 1998 team! Justine has been 
coaching, managing and teaching lessons for the past 18 years. When she’s not working on staff schedules, swim meets and 
keeping up with the pool, she enjoys kayaking, crafting and spending time with her husband and 4 children.  

Sycamore Hollow Board (SHOW) was notified of several incidents involving near collisions between motorized vehicles (golf carts, motorcycles, bikes/scooters) & 
pedestrians on the dirt/mulch pathway that connects WW Drive (pool) to Mimosa Ln in SHOW. Signs are being posted “NO MOTORIZED VEHICLES BEYON THIS POINT” on 

both ends of the pathway. Please do not drive motorized vehicles on this pathway to help prevent injuries. Unmotorized bikes & scooters are fine when ridden 

cautiously. Motorized bikes/scooters should only be in manual mode on the pathway. Send questions to SHOW Board @ showhoa@gmail.com     

 

T H I S  MON TH …  

EVENTS/ ANNOUNCEMENTS 
JULY 6- 7pm WCA Music Night  

(Ann Nial) 
 

JULY 20- 7pm WCA Music Night 

(Wildgood- Mark Warner) 
 

JULY 25- 7pm WCA Board Meeting -

Board of Director new members 

(Krystal Stinson-Secretary, John 

Robusto-Treasurer, Alex Ramos-

Director At Large) @ the WCA Lodge 
 

*REMINDER: There are RULES to the 

pool. These rules will be enforced. Please 
keep our community pool a safe family-
oriented fun time. Disrespectful/unruly 
behavior, profanity, alcohol consumption 
and blatant disregard toward the rules will 
not be tolerated. Policy/Rules are posted at 
the pool, website and your membership 
agreement. 

WHA T ’ S  N EW… .  
 

-Some repairs and 

improvements were done on the 

WCA Tennis courts as well as 

permanent lines painted for 

pickleball. In addition, the WCA 

is forming a Tennis & Pickleball 

Club!  Members of the Club will 

help the WCA Board make 

decisions & plan events for the 

tennis/pickleball community. All 

interested parties should send 

an email with their contact info 

to: wca@ww-link.com  

For Pool parties, Lodge rentals, ID card 

reprints, pool guest tickets and more…. go 

to…  www.ww-link.com  

 

 

 

L OOK I NG  A H E AD …  

 COMING UP…. 
Aug 3- Pax River Kids Triathlon 8am 

 

Aug 3- 7pm WCA Music Night 

(Marriane Styles) 

 

Aug 6- 5:30pm National Night Out 

 

Aug 6- 7:30pm- Primrose HOA 

 

Aug 17- 7pm WCA Music Night (Breslin 

Trio) 

 

Aug 29- 7pm WCA Board Meeting 

 

Aug 31- WCA 7pm Music Night 

(Prather/Owens Duo) 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING… 

Marlins Swim Team  

All meets start at 6pm (pool is closed to the public 4pm) 

JULY 2- HOME Hosted by Forrest Farm 

JULY 9-HOME w/ Town Creek 

JULY 11- AWAY at Kings Landing 

JULY 12- SMSL RELAY CARNIVAL @ Breton Bay 

JULY 16- HOME w/ Kings Landing 

JULY 18- HOME w/ Town Creek 

JULY 23-AWAY @ Breton Bay 

JULY 27-SMSL Invitational @ Edward T. Hall Aquatic Center 

(Kings Landing) 

JULY 28- End of Season Party @ WW Pool 6pm 

 

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT      The WCA would like to recognize the Pool Managers for doing an incredible job keeping 

the pools running, clean & safe for all!  We would like to give a shoutout to lifeguard Molly Harmening. Molly has always 

been a hard worker! She is always willing to help all staff wherever needed & always has a smile on her face. Nice job Molly! 
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